
Team, 
 
Since our last meeting I participated in the MGA Mini-Series in Baltimore where I 
attended the IEEE.tv Committee and the Geographic Unit Operations Support 
Committee (GUOS) meetings. The meetings were productive, and I expect that they will 
be continued for next year. 
 
I’ve also continued my work on the Outreach Subcommittee of the IEEE Ad Hoc 
Committee to Coordinate IEEE's Response to Climate Change (CCIRCC). If you haven’t 
already, I encourage you to sign up for the monthly IEEE Climate Change Newsletter. 
 
I will be in Pittsburgh at the end of this week to participate in a panel at the WIE Forum 
with Past Director Gostin, President-Elect Kathleen Kramer, and Region 6 Director 
Hayashi.  
 
Next month I will attend the final IEEE Board Series of 2023 in DC along with Director-
Elect Grigorian and MGA VP Gostin. 
 
As always, thanks for all you do for IEEE! 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Theresa Brunasso  
IEEE R3 Director 

https://climate-change.ieee.org/signup/
https://attend.ieee.org/wie-forum-usa-east-2023/

